
In favor of HB781, Election Law – Polling Place Procedures 

As a constituent, I favor the proposed bill because as the saying goes, if we’re lucky, we’ll all get to be 
old. And if not so lucky, disabled. But either or both befall millions of us. Neither situation should 
impede voting. 

Decades after passage of the Americans With Disabilities Act, it’s still not easy for elderly and disabled 
Americans to use public facilities. This bill will make it easier. We owe our elders and disabled 
Marylanders the accommodations they need. Need a selfish reason? This could be you someday – or 
tomorrow. 

Ellen Ryan 
Rockville MD 


